Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Local Authority provision for NRPF  
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please find attached a survey asking for basic information on the number of adults with care needs and families and who have no recourse to public funds (NRPF) that have been supported financially and/or provided with accommodation by your local authority under s17 Children Act 1989 or under the Care Act 2014/Mental Health Act 1983

Answer:
Please see attached.
The Council shares the information with NRF Connect, therefore exemption Section 21 applies.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
